
 
 
June 25, 2020 

Re: Prohibited use of aerosol spray, cleaner, disinfectant or fumigant on or near sound system 
components.  

To whom it may concern: 

QSC, LLC (“QSC”) recommends cleaning QSC equipment with a dry cloth. Electronic equipment, such as 
amplifiers, powered loudspeakers and processors, present a shock hazard when exposed to liquids and 
equipment damage or injury may occur.  

QSC product user manuals warn against the use of aerosol spray, cleaner, disinfectant or fumigant on or near 
QSC equipment.  Any damage caused by accident, abuse, misuse, improper handling, shipping, exposure to 
liquid or other external causes, are not covered by  the QSC limited warranty. The full warranty statement can be 
found at: https://www.qsc.com/resources/warranty-statement/ 

Below is an owner’s manual excerpt which provides an example of warnings related to use of liquids and other 
hazards. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mandy Spencer 
VP, Customer and Technical Support 


